
 
 
 

 
Small Schools Athletics Carnvial 

CONGRATULATIONS URANQUINTY PS  
2014 Athletics Champions 

Thank you to everyone who helped out last 
Thursday at the Small School’s Athletics Carnival. 
It was a wonderful day and made all the more 
enjoyable by staff from each school working 
together harmoniously and parents helping out 
as required. I was most impressed by the 
sportsmanship and the co-operative nature 
displayed by all students. I enjoyed seeing 
students strive to achieve personal best efforts 
and celebrate their friend’s successes as well. 
 
Wagga District Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to all students who have made it 
through to the District Athletics Carnival 
tomorrow at Jubilee Park. Please meet Mr Shoard 
at 9:20am at Jubilee Park to collect your name 
badges. 
 
Assembly 
Please note that there will be NO ASSEMBLY this 
week due to the fact that many students will be 
attending the District Athletics Carnival. We will 
postpone the assembly until next week 4th June. 
 
Debating 
This Friday we will host Ladysmith Public School 
students in a debate at 1:45pm. To ensure the 
debate has time to proceed we will have a slightly 
earlier lunch which will begin at 1.00pm. 
 
Professional Learning 
On Thursday Mrs Manning and I will be attending 
a Financial Literacy course in Wagga. Year 4/5/6 
will be taught by Mrs Fahey. This Friday Mrs 
Forrell and Mr Shoard will be attending a 
Professional Learning day. K/1 will be covered by 
Mrs Fahey and Year 2/3/4 will be taught by Mrs 
Gerhardy. 
  
 
 
 

 
Man from Ironbark Show  
Next Tuesday we have a bush poet visiting the 
school to present a show based on Banjo 
Paterson’s poetry. This show will be at no cost to  
the students thanks to the support of the P&C 
who continue to support our school each term. 
 
Parent Information Form 
Thank you to the families who have already 
returned the green sheet with updated family 
information. It is vital that we have the correct 
information from each family, so if you have lost 
the form from last week please collect another 
one from the office. The letter described below is 
a different form altogether. 
 
National Collection of Data 
I have enclosed a letter that will go to all families 
across the state concerning students with 
disabilities. The collection of this data informs the 
Department of Education and Communities what 
level of support our students are being offered 
across the state. Please feel free to come and 
discuss the issue if you wish. 
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STUDENT BANKING DAY 
WILL BE FRIDAY THIS WEEK DUE TO   

MRS MANNING ATTENDING FINANCIAL 
LITERACY COURSE ON THURSDAY. 

Diary Dates 
Tues 03/06/14 - Man From Iron Bark  
                         - P & C Meeting - 7.00 pm 
Wed 04/06/14 - UNSW Competition - Science  
                         - School Assembly - 3.00 pm  
Mon 09/06/14 - QUEENS BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
Tues 10/06/14 - PSSA Riverina Cross Country 
Thurs 12/06/14 - PSSA Touch Football 
Mon 16/06/14 - UNSW Competition - Writing 
Tues 17/06/14 - UNSW Competition - Spelling 
Wed 18/06/14 - School Assembly - 3.00 pm 
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Canteen Duty Roster for: 30/05/14  
Morning - start @ 9.00am 
Stephanie Schuppan 
Kristy Burkinshaw 
Tuckshop - start @ 12:30pm 
Sarah Jones 
Teresa McDonald 
Special Lunch – Monday 02/06/14 

Homemade bolognaise with cheese 
$3.50 

 

Girl’s hair 
accessories 
are available 
for purchase 

from the 
office.       

Many styles 
available 

Uranquinty Preschool Pie Drive 
 

If you would like to order any items, please call to the 
office and pick up an order form. 

 
Money and orders due in by 

Friday 20th June 2014 
 

Orders will be available for collection 
The following Thursday 26th June 2014 from the 

Library   

P & C Fundraiser – Parent’s Movie Night 
Where: Forum Cinema 6 Wagga, When: Thursday 12th June 

Time: 6.30pm arrival for 7.00pm Movie, 
MOVIE - “Blended” staring Adam Sandler & Drew Barrymore 

Cost: $25 per person including entry, glass of wine 
and light refreshments. 
Further inquiries & Ticket sales:  
Mel Skates - 0432 290675 

             Tickets are available for purchase  
 from the school office 

 

 


